
The elephant at the door
looked very cross...

 

Library Challenge
150 word story

 
Message for all parents/carers in

Monmouthshire - our librarians are missing
story time! Can your child help?

 
Each week our librarians will write the 1st line of a story

and would be so happy if your child could finish it.The
stories should be short (no more than 150 words) and you
can either record a video of their story – or simply email it

to us (FionaAshley@monmouthshire.gov.uk) so we can
read it online and post on our Facebook page (we will use

your child’s 1st name and general location)
 

Our first #150wordstory starts: 
“The elephant at the door looked very cross”.

 
The Challenge starts now …


